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To the Board
Please think carefully about the full implications of proposed changes to the Code of Conduct.

To actually achieve good medical outcomes for patients, doctors have to be free to challenge
difficult problems that patients might seek to avoid, such as “excess weight, excess alcohol,
dangers of sexual behaviours — at the very least to tell medical truth.

I urge you to retain the current Code.
Regards
Helen Hurwood
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